## NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED

24<sup>th</sup> June 2014

Your Ref:

Our Ref: IM-FOI-2014-1092

request-213564-79f7bf77@whatdothevknow.com



Sir Stephen House QPM Chief Constable

FOI Central Processing Unit 173 Pitt Street Glasgow **G2 4JS** 

xxx@xxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xxxxxxxx

Dear Mr Smith

## FREEDOM OF INFORMATION (SCOTLAND) ACT 2002 **SUBJECT: Travel Warrants – Interim Update**

I refer to your email dated 27<sup>th</sup> May 2014 regarding the above which has been handled in accordance with the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 (FOISA).

Please accept my apologies that I have not responded to your request by the provided date.

As you will most likely be aware, all Scottish Police Forces merged on 1st April 2014 to become Police Service of Scotland (PSOS). What you may not be aware of is that work is still ongoing to bring all the "legacy" IT and information recording systems together.

On this occasion it has taken me longer than expected to collate all the information you have requested from around Scotland. I am still awaiting a small amount of information that I hope to have in the next few days and as soon as I have this I will be in a position to respond to your query.

Yours sincerely

Pete Malone Information Management Freedom of Information